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Officers at Harborough District Council would like to make the following comments: 

Harborough District Council has consistently highlighted the importance of transport impacts 
being appropriately understood and mitigated to the satisfaction of the transport authorities 
and National Highways.  We understand there remains significant issues relating to the 
applicant’s transport modelling and mitigation proposed, including in relation to the Cross-in-
Hands and Gibbet Hill roundabouts on the A5.  These matters must be addressed, and 
appropriate mitigation proposed by the applicant to the satisfaction of the local transport 
authorities and National Highways, to ensure the development is sustainable. 

 

  


